
 

 

 

 

PSA 2024 Free State Intersectoral Meeting: Important 

ticket and parking information 
 

Excitement is growing for the PSA Intersectoral events! Tickets are selling fast, and members in the 

remaining districts are encouraged to secure their tickets as soon as possible to avoid disappointment.  

 

The confirmed dates and venues are as follows: Motheo and Xhariep – 22 November 2024, at Rose 

Garden in Bloemfontein, Gates open at 09:00. NB: No tickets will be sold at the venue. Please ensure 

you purchase your ticket in advance. Tickets at R50 each can be secured through your local shop 

steward by submitting your name and payment. 

 

Members are requested to arrive early to ensure smooth entry and participation. Parking spaces are 

limited, please plan accordingly. Please use designated parking only. Members must avoid parking in 

unauthorised areas. Metro Traffic Officers will be on-site, and vehicles parked improperly risk being towed 

or fined. 

 

Members are encouraged to arrive on time to make the most of this exciting event. Enjoy the day 

responsibly and let us maintain the spirit of unity and positivity in line with PSA values. Please remain 

vigilant against people attempting to disrupt the events or tarnish the Union’s name. Your cooperation 

ensures a safe and enjoyable experience for everyone. Support staff and local shop stewards will be 

available on-site to assist with general enquiries. 

 

Let us make these events memorable for all the right reasons. See you there!  

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: FREE STATE 

18-11-2024 

 
 


